
From: Sonmez Turan, Meltem (Fed)
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Cc: McKay, Kerry A. (Fed)
Subject: LWC webpage - Comments on the R2 Candidates
Date: Thursday, June 4, 2020 12:41:59 AM

Hi Sara,
 
Some of the comments in round 1 Candidates webpage (https://csrc.nist.gov/Projects/lightweight-
cryptography/round-1-candidates) are still valid for the Round 2 candidates.
 
If Kerry does not object, would it be fine if we can copy the previous comments received during
round one to the second round page as well? The following round 2 candidates received comments
during the first round: Comet, Hyena, Knot, Lotus-Locus, mixfeed, Orange, pyjamask, Sparkle, spix,
subterranean, sundae-gift, wage
 
Thanks,
Meltem
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